
Student	Honors	Banquet	2019	

Kane	County	School	District	will	be	recognizing	students	across	the	district	in	the	third	annual	academic	
Honors	Banquet	on	May	20th	at	Kanab	Middle	School.		Students	who	have	earned	a	3.75	(or	above)	
cumulative	GPA	in	grades	6-12	should	have	received	a	personal	invitation	to	this	event.	This	year	the	
keynote	speaker	will	be	KHS	alumnus	Michael	Stewart.	The	district	will	provide	the	dinner	as	we	
celebrate	the	academic	achievements	of	our	students.		Sterling	Scholar	students	from	KHS	and	VHS	will	
also	be	recognized	for	their	individual	school	representation	at	the	regional	competition.		The	Honors	
Banquet	will	begin	at	4:30	p.m.	and	will	be	streamed	live	at	socen.media/live.	We	are	looking	forward	to	
recognizing	our	top	academic	students	in	the	district.		
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